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January 12, 2016 
 
 
 
Re: WSPSA Membership 
 
Dear Past, Present, and Future Members: 
 
As a member, your voice truly counts. We want to hear from you. Be the voice of your 
district, county, or locality. With an organization, there is strength in numbers. The bigger 
we are, the more powerful we become. 
 
Over the past 30 years, the WSPSA has effectuated change within our industry such as 
the trespass defense statute. The association continues to do exciting and important 
things for 2016. Currently, we are researching ways to overturn the passing of two local 
bills considered deleterious to our industry. We are also planning a themed annual 
conference with fundraising events and activities. In addition, we are considering 
educational seminars that would benefit all members.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the WSPSA. Your involvement in the organization is very 
important to us. Without its members, we would have no association. We need you 
more than ever. As a fellow member, you can participate in defending our rights against 
adverse legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Ulin, President 


